Dear Sir or Madam,

| have received a letter regarding the intended works to a tree in the conservation area in the
garden of 113 Goldhurst Terrace. The poplar tree which backs on to my garden on Belsize Road
is both enormous and extremely fast growing. It is an ill looking tree and | have been advised that
it is highly unsuitable for an urban garden environment. It is also suspected of causing widespread
cracking to my house in addition to blocking virtually all light and so | therefore fully support the
proposed works.

Kind regards
Ruth McCall

148 belsize Road, London NW6 4BJ



